
Free Clicker and DocsPlus access for schools affected by the 
coronavirus outbreak 
 
We wanted to get in touch following the government’s announcement that 
schools across the UK will be closing from tomorrow as a result of the 
coronavirus (COVID-19) outbreak. This will be a time of great upheaval and 
uncertainty, and it’s vital that we all do whatever we can to help. 
 
Many children do not currently have access to educational software at home, 
and this will be particularly important for learners who usually benefit from 
additional reading and writing support when at school. 
 
Therefore, Crick Software would like to offer every school free access for their 
pupils and teachers to use on their home devices. Choose from: 
 
Clicker for primary schools – works on iPad, Chromebook, Windows & Mac. 
 
DocsPlus for secondary schools – works on Chromebook, Windows & Mac. 
 
If this would be of help to you or to any of the organisations that you work 
with, simply complete this access request form and we will be in touch with 
your access codes and installation instructions.  
 
If you would like any additional information on the above, please don’t 
hesitate to give us a call on 01604 671691 or to send an email over to 
info@cricksoft.com.  
 
Kind regards 
 
Lina 

 
 
lina.howarth@cricksoft.com  

 

PS: We are all still working remotely so will be available via phone or email as usual if you 
need any help or advice! 
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